From: Terry Naulty [mailto:NAULTYTP@omu.org] 
Sent: Friday, December 04, 2015 2:09 PM
To: Herd, Ronald <ron.herd@corbinutilities.com>; Callihan, Josh <joshc@barbourville.com>; Foster, Vent <vfoster@fewpb.com>
Subject: BGMU - Assembly Room Agreement_Non Profit Organization

Marc Iverson has indicated that BGMU would be willing to host regular KyMEA meetings in his assembly room.  I have attached the agreement that he will require.  OMU and BGMU staff will be providing a cost estimate for setting up the audio-visual system needed to fully comply with the Open Meetings Act requirements for remote participation.  I hope to have that estimate by our December board meeting.  There is no rental fee only the deposit.  Cost of audio visual system upgrades will be KyMEA responsibility but will be designed to be moved to where ever our permanent location is going to be once we decide upon one.  

I recommend we recommend to the full board that we have regular board meetings in Bowling Green beginning in January 2016.

Terry Naulty
[bookmark: _GoBack]
